
Richard of Supporting Choice will be

joining us to talk about how

Supporting Choice can help

Neurodiverse young people aged

16+ (to 25). 

He will also talk about what other

options are out there for those

supporting neurodiverse young

people.

If you are interested in joining us,

please contact Kerrie for further

information. 

Parent Carer Forum
Neurodiversity with Supporting Choice

Where: Studio 3, Melrose

Street, Scarborough

Contact Kerrie for more information:
E: kerrie@carersplus.net

T: 07710 888214

When: Tuesday 19th

July

Time: 10.00am -

12.00pm


